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Newsletter 

  The Hagedorn  
Little Village School 

  Jack Joel Center for Special Children     

 

Join Us for Our Virtual 50th  
Anniversary Gale on April 22nd!  

Details Inside! 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Room 60  

Teacher Kathleen Langlois 

Making Oceans in a Bottle 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Room 220 Teacher Shari Orinstein 
Learning About Oceans and Making Seals 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memories From the Past at Little Village 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Room 14 Teacher Sam Kirincic 
Reading Fun! 

Don’t forget to check us out on Instagram and Facebook! 
 

Question about the school?  
Email us at information@littlevillage.org 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Date changed to  
June 14, 2021 

 

Look for upcoming 
mailings! 

2019 Golf Classic  
Memories! 


